
 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
PUBLIC HEARING – SEDONA CITY COUNCIL 

  

City of Sedona Land Development Code Update 

November 14, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. 

City Hall Council Chambers, 102 Roadrunner Drive, Sedona, AZ  86336 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Sedona City Council will hold a public hearing to review, 
take public testimony, discuss, and possibly take action regarding the Draft Sedona 
Land Development Code update, as recommended by the Planning and Zoning 
Commission with additional recommended modifications.  The public hearing will be 
held in the City Hall Council Chambers located at 102 Roadrunner Drive, Sedona, AZ  
86336 on Wednesday, November 14, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. 
 
The Draft Sedona Land Development Code update and the accompanying draft zoning 
map is available for public review at www.SedonaLDCupdate.com and at the City of 
Sedona Department of Community Development at 102 Roadrunner Drive, Sedona, AZ 
86336, Building 104.  Recommended modifications to the draft will be available for 
public review on November 7, 2018 at the same locations. 

 
Questions or comments regarding the Draft Sedona Land Development Code Update 
may be addressed to Michael Raber at the Community Development Department, 102 
Roadrunner Drive, Sedona AZ 86336, at mraber@SedonaAZ.gov,  (928) 204-7106, or 
on the website at www.SedonaLDCupdate.com.  
 
The Draft Sedona Land Development Code update may be modified at the public 
hearing. Citizens and interested persons shall have an opportunity to be heard at the 
public hearing.  The November 14, 2018 public hearing may be continued, if necessary, 
to 8:00 a.m., November 15, 2018. 
 
 
 
Michael Raber, Senior Planner 
City of Sedona Community Development Department 
 


